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From: Gale Morrison 
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2014 4:55 PM 
To: OFM Performance and Planning 
Subject: comment on Strategic Plan 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I firmly firmly believe that XBRL belongs in the SEC strategic plan and it is well past time to replace Edgar 
with a modern system that incorporate machine-readability, more information for investors and 
certainly for the SEC to fix the many errors made in the original implementation of the XBRL 
mandate.  The world is looking to the US and the SEC to get this right.   Our financial filing mandate 
should look like the EU’s CRD IV, with the international XBRL standard included. 
 
Gale Morrison 

An    partner company 

 

 

  


